
REQUESTED EDITS TO MAY 14 PLANNING BOARD 
DRAFT MINUTES: 
I would like to request a small change on line 140.The state-wide median value of 

houses is now closer to $515,000.  (not Canterbury).  Mike Tardiff and I were talking 

about it before the meeting and he gave me the new higher number. 

Thank you. 

John 

Me: take Beth Blair off the Meeting House section as she now confirmed she did not 

make that.  


